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April 11, 2018

It is my pleasure, on behalf of Swift Current City Council, to congratulate the Falun Dafa Association of
Canada as you celebrate the 26" Anniversary of the introduction of Falun Dafa to the public.

Your passionate promotion of Truthfulness, Compassion and Forbearance sets a magnificent example
for people around the world, uniting us in the name of peace, tolerance and goodwill. | join my fellow
City Councilors in commending you for sharing your inspiring message with all Canadians, and we
encourage you to continue your march to freedom with the same courage and determination that has
led your practice to grow and thrive over the last 26 years.

Thank you very much for sharing your message of harmony and acceptance with the people of Swift
Current.

Sincerely,

==

Denis Perrault, CPA, CA, C.Dir.

Mayor

City of Swift Current

177 - 1° Avenue NE

Swift Current, SK S9H 2B2
d.perrault@swiftcurrent.ca (306)778-1673




